
To the Oregon Legislature,

Please do not legislate voter restrictions by eliminating mail-in ballots. This measure is only intended to make 
voting more difficult and reduce voter turnout. This measure is anti-democracy and anti-American. Mail in 
ballots are safe and secure and provide a paper record of a vote. Machine voting is subject to hacking and fraud. 
Please represent the people, and not special interests, and defeat this bill. I urge a NO vote for the sanctity of our 
elections.
Thank you,

Erik Gerding
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